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Happy New Year 2025, everyone! I hope you’re all looking forward to a well-deserved
holiday with your loved ones.

December was a month full of joyful celebrations, from our pancake breakfast to the
holiday sing-along, not to mention the fantastic Carpathia Christmas Concert. It was
wonderful to see so many of you there, and we truly appreciate your ongoing support as
we work together to help our students excel.

As we head into January, the school will be bustling with activity as students continue to
make strides in their learning across all subjects. We’ve had a glimpse of winter already,
and it’s likely here to stay! Please ensure your child(ren) are dressed warmly and ready
for the winter conditions, and remember to send extra socks and mittens as students often
get wet when playing and exploring in the snow.

 I feel incredibly fortunate to be part of this amazing school community, and I’m eager to
see what the new year brings. Wishing you all a wonderful, happy, and healthy 2025!

Principals Message



Holiday Concert





Spaghetti
Lunch!

W e  w i l l  b e  h a v i n g  a  s p a g h e t t i  l u n c h
o n  J a n u a r y  3 o t h .   T h i s  w i l l  b e  o f f e r e d

t o  a l l  s t u d e n t s  g r a d e s  1 - 6 ,  f r e e  o f
c h a r g e .   M o r e  d e t a i l s  t o  c o m e .  

S t a y  t u n e d !



January
Dates to Remember

6 - First day back

30 – Spaghetti lunch

31 - No school


